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OFFICE HOURS:.A DAV[D LOW, M.D., C.M.

. PHONE 3186
2.00 P.M. TO 5 P.M. 1927 SCARTH STREET
AND BY APPOINTMENT

REGINA

Sir Arthur W, Currie, M,D,, G.C.M.G., K.C,B., IL.D,,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor,
MeGill University, Montreal, Que.

Dear Sir Arthur:

I thank you very mmch for your letter of October
25th and for your kindness in regard to Dr. Farr,

I am indeed glad to know that McGill still

continues to lead the procession. The Neurological Institute
will I am sure, be abundant evidence of McGill's leadership
and I most heartily congretulate you on your achievement.

I hope that I will live long enough to see
this depression pass so that I may have the pleasure of
visiting McGill and have a more intimete acquaintance with
@ll these improvements and additions,

Thanking you again for your courtesy and
kindness, believe me,

Yours faithfully

Qonrsd %wf
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